
 Museum of Vanning 
Director’s Blog 

November 1, 2020 
 
Good Evening Vanners. 

Hope you had a fun and scary Halloween! Also, happy November and we are on our way to the 

Holidays! 

So our 5th annual Museum of Vanning Christmas party Fund Raiser is coming soon - Dec. 11-13 in Port 

Richey, Florida. As last year, we have moved all the festivities to the Days Inn on US 19 in Port Richey. 

Please see attached flyer for all the details and to make your room reservations. We have a new band 

for Saturday night this year, they are called the Firebirds. Lots of 70's classic rock and some Harmonica 

to boot! Any questions just PM me or call me at 727-863-7033. We could use some volunteers this year 

if anyone is interested. We will be needing a little help as Ma and Dave will not be able to make it this 

year. Make sure to tell the Hotel you are with the Museum of Vanning to get the special rate. 

Also on another note, please take a few minutes to check out the web-site and Larry's new featured 

section called Fallen Flags. Larry is writing about clubs and organizations that have fallen by the way 

side. Your input, stories and insights are very welcome. 

Ok, so that should do it for tonight. We hope you can make it to our Christmas party. We know it has 

been a tough year and I hope a little laid back fun will help us all! Have a great weekend and Keep on 

Vannin’ !! 
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